Caledonia Community Schools
IS inviting staff, students, and families

to enjoy a well-deserved

WELLNESS WEEKEND

November 24-28, 2021 is being

declared a No-Homework weekend:
No assignments, no meetings, no email, no
projects, no grading. Please take this time to
refresh, relax, unplug, and enjoy the things that
bring you joy.

On the day of return, November 29, no
classroom assignments will be due and no
papers returned.
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